February 22, 2023

House of Commons
Ottawa, Ontario,
K1A 0A6

Re: Support for ‘M-61 Warning Label Strategy for Alcoholic Products’
Dear Member of Parliament,

On behalf of the Canadian Cancer Society (CCS), | am writing to express support for the motion put forward
by Member of Parliament, Lisa Marie Barron at the 44™ Parliament, 1% Session, '"M-61 National Warning
Label Strategy for Alcoholic Products’ calling on the federal government of Canada to implement alcohol
warning labels.!

We ask that you please support motion M-61 and the implementation of federally mandated labels on all
alcohol containers sold in Canada to better inform your constituents about the health risks of alcohol.

This is especially important given that over 40% of Canadians are not aware that alcohol consumption
increases the risk of cancer. Alcohol is classified as a Group 1 carcinogen by the International Agency for
Research on Cancer (IARC)? and drinking any type of alcohol increases an individual's risk for at least 9
different types of cancer including breast, colorectal, esophageal, laryngeal, liver, mouth, pharyngeal,
stomach and pancreatic cancers.

Motion M-61 aligns with the recent call for warning labels that formed part of the Canadian Centre on
Substance Use and Addictions’ recently released Canada’s Guidance on Alcohol and Health: Final Report®:

An effective policy change could be the mandatory labelling of all alcoholic beverages
with the number of standard drinks in a container, Canada’s Guidance on Alcohol and
Health and health warnings.

This alcohol policy priority comes from leading scientific experts in the field and is supported by alcohol
labelling recommendations? put together by the Canadian Alcohol Policy Evaluation Project researchers,



a pregnancy warning, the Irish government has passed regulations requiring a cancer warning label and a
recent study in Yukon demonstrated the impact of warning labels.210





